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2016 COUNCIL STUDY ISSUE
NUMBER
DPW 16-03

TITLE Develop a Centralized Database for Bicycle and Pedestrian Projects

BACKGROUND
Lead Department: Public Works

Support Department(s): N/A

Sponsor(s):
Board/Commission: Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission

History:
1 year ago: N/A
2 years ago: N/A

SCOPE OF THE STUDY
What are the key elements of the study?
The study would analyze the cost to create a centralized web accessible mobile database where the
status of all bicycle and pedestrian projects can be reviewed and accessed by the public. This would
help provide better bike and pedestrian project related information to BPAC and general public as
well.

What precipitated this study?
BPAC would like more up to date information on all pedestrian and bicycle related projects within the
City. This will help keep BPAC informed in greater details on all such projects, and the same
information can also be made available to the community.

Planned Completion Year: 2016

FISCAL IMPACT
Cost to Conduct Study

Level of staff effort required (opportunity cost): Major

Amount of funding above current budget required: $0

Funding Source: N/A

Explanation of Cost:
Staff is in the process of developing a project database that will include bicycle and pedestrian
projects.
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Cost to Implement Study Results
N/A

EXPECTED PARTICIPATION IN THE PROCESS
Council-approved work plan: No
Council Study Session: No
Reviewed by Boards/Commissions: Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission

STAFF RECOMMENDATION
Position: Drop

Explanation: The City is already deploying a similar centralized electronic project management data
base (E-Builder), which will be capable of generating the types of reports requested by BPAC. The
generated reports can be posted on the City web site for all to view. The new system will be up and
running by June 2016.

Prepared By: Shahid Abbas, Transportation and Traffic Manger
Reviewed By: Manuel Pineda, Director, Public Works
Reviewed By: Kent Steffens, Assistant City Manager
Approved By: Deanna J. Santana, City Manager
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